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TASS strategically employs various social media platforms to actively 

engage with the sailing community and disseminate information regarding 

sailing and social activities sponsored by our organization. While our 

Facebook page is open-source, membership entails a request process and 

adherence to general guidelines. 

 

Acknowledging that the TASS Facebook page and website do not serve as 

platforms for endorsing organizations unrelated to TASS is imperative. 

Promoting or broadcasting items for sale, swapping, or free is prohibited. 

TASS members are encouraged to utilize their personal Facebook pages 

for such purposes. Non-compliant postings will be promptly deleted in 

accordance with TASS rules. 

 

Furthermore, the creation of new Facebook pages using variations of the 

TASS name is strongly discouraged. This practice not only dilutes the 

brand of our 40-year-old successful organization but also creates confusion 

regarding our mission and intent. Former TASS members engaged in new 

activities are urged to represent their endeavors without utilizing the TASS 

name or its derivatives. 

 

The establishment of closed groups with names like "TASS XXX" may 

unintentionally impede communication with our organization. TASS, a 

thriving and growing entity, will proudly showcase businesses supporting us 

through sponsorship on our website or Facebook page. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in upholding 

the clarity and integrity of the TASS brand. 

 

 


